
 

CALLING ALL CRAFTERS! 
 

 

 

STARTING JANUARY 2024 

ROOM 218 PLANT SCIENCE SEMINAR ROOM 

HAS BEEN BOOKED EACH WEDNESDAY OVER  

THE LUNCH HOUR (12Noon – 1:00pm) 

TO MEET, EAT, VISIT, AND CRAFT WHATEVER PROJECT 
YOU MAY BE WORKING ON.   

NOT A CRAFTER, BRING YOUR LUNCH ANYWAY AND VISIT.  

SEE YOU THERE! 


